NASHVILLE TOWN PARK COMMISSION
THURSDAY, JUNE 15, 2023

Commission Members present: President Alisha Gredy, Vice-President Mark Shields, Member
CIiff Cressey and Member Anna Hofstetter. Members not in attendance: Member Torrie
Birkemeier. Also in attendance: Administration Manager Phyllis Carr.

COMMISSION BUSINESS

1) CALL TO ORDER
Meeting called to order at 3:30 pm.

2) ROLL CALL
President Gredy did roll call.

3) APPROVAL OF THE 5-18-2023 MEETING MINUTES
Member Hofstetter made a motion to approve the 5-18-2023 meeting minutes as presented.
Vice-President Shields seconded the motion. All were unanimously in favor.

4) UPDATE ON PARK SIGNAGE

Administration Manager Carr advised that Chris Shuster is requesting to meet on Friday, June
16, 2023 at 1pm to confirm placement of the proposed Lincoln Pinch sign. The Commission
agreed to meet with him.

5) UPDATE ON FUND RAISING IDEAS

President Gredy asked the Members if they had any other ideas for fund raising? If going with
the brick idea, where would the bricks go? Administration Manager Carr suggested if the new
sign had to be raised due to flooding issues, then make a brick wall around the sign using the
bricks purchased to form a memory wall. If there are remaining purchased bricks, we would
need to think where or what these bricks could be used for. Possibly a memory walkway?

Discussion of laser vs engraving? Cost to charge for the bricks? Members will continue to think
of other options for the bricks.

6) ANY OTHER BUSINESS

Member Hofstetter advised the Pollinator event is scheduled for July 22, 2023 at the Brown
County 4H fairgrounds. Discussion of placement for a pollinator garden. SW corner of the
Village Green (Methodist Church side) was suggested. Town Manager Jones stated due to the
number of events that are held in that area, it wouldn’t be a good place for a garden of any type.
The NE comer (Candy Emporium side) was suggested, but again, events are held in that area
too. Administration Manager Carr suggested using the existing flowerbeds at Lincoln Pinch
Park and see how the gardens do and how well they are maintained. If the beds do well, then
look for another location in Town. Vice-President Shields mentioned maintenance will need to
be done on a regular basis. Member Hofstetter said she would talk with Member Birkemeier for
her suggestions.

ADJOURNMENT
President Gredy moved to adjourn the Meeting. Vice-President Shields second the motion.

Motfon ciuried. Fhe meeting was adjourned at 4:18 p.m.
7/20 /2023

Wlisha Gredy Date




